

SCYYRA
Meeting Minutes
7/15/06

Chairman Chuck Sinks called the meeting to order at 6:39 PM at ABYC

In attendance were:

| | | | |
|-------------------|------------------|-------------------|---------------|
| Chuck Sinks | Guy Turner | Pat Toole | Brad Bolger |
| Bud Zucker | Jana Odou | Mike Segerblom | Steve Bowman |
| Robbie Dean | Sharon Brown | C. Thomas Ruppert | Raksha Bowman |
| Lauren Maxam | Tracy Schifferns | Scott Barnard | Scott Forrer |
| Danielle Richards | | | |

Chuck Sinks called for the minutes of the prior meeting to be approved. Motion passed.

Chuck Sinks called for the treasurer report (April – June 30, 2006) to be approved. Motion passed. We received a contribution from CISA in the amount of \$1,000. We need to request (in writing) funds from CISA each year. Brad Bolger and Robbie Dean said they would contact the delinquent accounts.

Chairman's Report: The 2007 420 NA will be held at ABYC. Our job will be getting the local competitors support. The event should be after Sabot Nationals in August of 2007. Chuck asked Scott to scope out the details of the 2006 420 NA and report back at the next meeting. The goal is to have 100 boats participate. Chuck would like to see the same competitors at the 420 PCC's and JO's. There will be 15 charter boats available from Vanguard. Ned Jones (Vanguard) has offered support for the event.

Director & Committee Reports:

Calendar – The 2007 calendar committee is: Robbie Dean, Becky Lenhart, Jana Odou and Mike Segerblom. The target date for distribution of the 2007 calendar book is January 6th – 8th. A motion was made and approved to contract with Robbie Dean in the amount of \$1,000 for the preparation of the 2007 calendar book. The scope of the work is as follows: Calendar layout, advertising, production and content. Comments concerning changes to the calendar book should be emailed to Robbie Dean. Calendar dates will be reviewed at the November meeting.

SCYYRA Team – No report.

Series Report:

North Series – (John Fretwell). No report.

Dick Sweet – There were 10 teams at the first event. Discussion followed concerning forming an A and B team for the Dick Sweet as well as a team race regatta in the winter.

Ullman/Frost – (Scott Barnard) – Series is done for the year. Scott is going to put pictures on the website.

US Sabot - (Guy Turner). No report. Guy is recovering from surgery. Nationals will be held at ABYC at the end of August.

Shadden – (Mike Segerblom). Mike is concerned by the downturn of CFJ participants. New series starts in September.

Perry – (Chuck Sinks). Series is done for the year. CBYC will be the location for the 1st regatta of the series.

US Sailing – Danielle Richards will be the US Sailing Coordinator.

CISA - No report.

Old Business:

Mike Segerblom did not have the proposed SCYYRA budget for this meeting. Mike said he would have it ready for the September meeting.

New Business:

Sabot Nationals is at MBYC next month. It will be the 60th Sabot Nationals and a celebration is planned by Connie Paine (regatta chairwomen). Lauren Maxam is working hard on this event as well.

Jana asked about the \$20 fee being charged per coach boat at the JO's this year. She was concerned that it was another hit to the junior programs and that it was not a valid charge.

Next meeting is at NHYC on September 16th.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.